RESUME DIGEST
SCR 78 2019 Regular Session Boudreaux

Requests the La. State Board of Nursing and the La. State Board of Medical Examiners to
submit an annual report, beginning February 1, 2020, on the number of APRNs and PAs that
are certified to provide medication-assisted treatment (MAT) in Louisiana to the chair of the
Senate and House health and welfare committees, respectively, and the secretary of the La.
Department of Health.



